
 
INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

(Circular Dated: 23/01/2018) 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

       Expression of Interest – To serve the School Management Committee 
 
 
This has reference to the advertisement appeared in Times of Oman (15.01.2018) with regard to 
vacancies in the School Management Committee of the Indian Schools in Oman. 
 
Individuals ( Parents, Ex-parents and Ex-students preferred ) interested in contributing and willing to 
commit their time and service to serve the school management committee of Indian School, Salalah 
may collect the proforma “Expression of Interest” from the Principal’s office and submit the same 
duly filled in all respects in a sealed cover addressed to the President , School Management Committee 
and deliver the same to the office of the Principal  on or before –Tuesday, 30th January, 2018. A 
scanned copy of the EOI may also be sent to the office of the Board of Directors.  
(email : eoi@indianschoolsoman.com). The EOI forms are also available in the website : 
www.indianschoolsoman.com 
 
 
 
T. R. BROWN 
Principal 
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